
 
FBI NATIONAL ACADEMY ASSOCIATES 

MONTANA - IDAHO CHAPTER 

Sponsorship Invitation 

August 2022 

Dear Vendor Partners: 

The Montana-Idaho Chapter of the FBI National Academy Associates is pleased to announce that we will host our 
2022 Fall/Winter Conference at The Coeur d’Alene Golf and Spa Resort in Coeur d’Alene, Idaho, December 11 – 14, 2022.   

We expect to have 80 to 100 attendees, all of whom are senior law enforcement executives and graduates of the 
FBI National Academy. 

As a sponsor, you will have the opportunity to showcase your products and services in a venue conducive to one-
on-one conversations with department decision makers.  Not to mention, you will be directly supporting key 
Montana and Idaho agencies by bringing them relevant training from exceptional industry professionals, delivering 
product and industry updates and facilitating the sharing of best practices amongst departments. 

SPONSORSHIP PACKAGES 

We recognize that the current political climate has impacted travel, training and sponsorship funding – not only for our 
vendor partners, but for the public safety agencies who are members of the FBINAA.  We greatly appreciate the opportunity 
to offer a variety of sponsorship levels in the hopes that you will be able to support our upcoming training event. 

Elite Sponsorships: 

Title Sponsors1 -- $6,000 

Training Sponsors -- $4,500 

Welcome Reception Sponsor -- $1,500 

Boardroom Sponsor -- $2,000 

Lunch Sponsors -- $1,000 (two available) 

Breakfast Sponsors -- $750 (two available) 

All Elite Sponsors receive: 

• Complimentary event registration and meals for two (2) company representatives2 
• An exhibit table in the conference room 
• An opportunity to address attendees at your sponsored event 
• Recognition as a sponsor on event literature, Chapter website, etc. 

In addition to the above, Title Sponsors will also have their logo included on conference badges or may provide 
branded badge lanyards; and will be given the opportunity to make a presentation during the closing banquet. 

 
1  Title Sponsors will be granted category exclusivity based on factors including prior sponsorship funds/longevity, national 

sponsorship agreements and other considerations 
2  Additional registrations and meals may be purchased 

https://www.cdaresort.com/resort/about-us


Vendor Packages: 

A more economic option is signing up for one of our event’s Vendor Packages, for which you will receive an exhibit 
table and conference registration for two (2) company representatives (but no logo placement, speaking 
opportunity, meals, etc.). 

Exhibit table in the conference room -- $550 

REGISTRATION, SIGNUP | SPONSORS, VENDORS 

Sign up today for an Elite Sponsorship or Vendor Package at www.fbinaamtid.com by selecting your desired level 
of support and making your payment online via credit card or PayPal. 

If you need to pay by check, please complete the attached form and mail with a check made payable to: 

FBINAA Montana Idaho Chapter 
Attention: Jaeson White, Secretary/Treasurer 
125 Hillcrest Loop 
Missoula, Montana 59803 
530.863.7387| whitej@ci.missoula.mt.us 

MISCELLANEOUS 

• Door Prizes: sponsors and vendors are invited to provide door prizes for the event.   Door prize drawings will 
be conducted throughout the conference to encourage exhibit floor activity.  To ensure the most interaction 
between our members and your company representative(s), we will require door prize winners to be 
present at the time of the drawing to win.  If you provide a door prize, please attach a dollar amount so that 
the appropriate recognition can be given 

• Shipping and Receiving: An information packet is available for sponsor/vendor shipping and receiving for 
The Coeur d’Alene Golf and Spa Resort (e.g., handouts, samples, signage, door prizes, etc.)   

QUESTIONS? 

For questions about sponsorship options, please contact our Sponsorship Coordinator, Melissa Stroh  
melissa.stroh@isp.idaho.gov, 208.209.8720  or our Chapter Secretary/Treasurer, Jaeson White, whitej@ci.missoula.mt.us, 
530.863.7387. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration.  We look forward seeing you in December! 

Sincerely, 

Bill Gardiner, Lt. Colonel 
Idaho State Police 
President, FBINAA Montana-Idaho Chapter 
Meridien, Idaho 
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